ce. Ranad Chri

Our Ref: LAS/2020/L-1392

CITY PROFESSIONAL

Date: 22 December 2020

2 8 DEC 2020

Dear Mr. Tsoi,

10/F., 9 Po Lun Street, Lai Chi Kok, Kowloon, HK

Mr. Wallace Tsoi - General Manager

Letter of Appreciation

We would like to express our appreciation to your clubhouse team which led by Mr. Raymond Ho - Clubhouse Manager at Lake Silver for their excellent services provided to our residents.

A commendation card has been received from our resident to appreciate the well-designed Christmas decoration at Lake Silver which brighten up the Estate during this period.

Let us try our best endeavor to provide quality services to our residents and continue with the same spirit of dedication and hard working by your team in coming future.

Should you need any assistance in future, please feel free to contact our Senior Property Officer, Ms. Iris Man at 3657 9100.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Wong Property Manager Lake Silver

CW/Jy/im

